
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Lakewood Development 

Corporation has scheduled a Special Meeting on Tuesday, August 29, 2017 

at 4:30 PM in Conference Room C, 2nd Floor, Lakewood Municipal 

Building, 231 Third Street, Lakewood, NJ 08701 for the purposes of acting 

on a personnel contract.  

 

 This meeting is open to the public and formal action may be taken.  

 

This Notice is being provided in accordance with the Senator Byron M. 

Baer Open Public Meetings Act, Chapter 231, P.L. 1975, 10:4-12a. 

 

 

 By  

 Joan Wilkes

 Lakewood Development Corporation 

 June 23, 2017 


